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Sarah Ng

From: Public Kean Office Email
Sent: Friday, 9 October 2020 3:10 PM
To: Stokes_Office_Email
Subject: FW: Re. The Draft Cumberland Plain Conservation 

Categories: Red Category, Duplicate

Hello, 
 
Please find attached correspondence sent to the Hon Matt Kean MP. 
 
As this matter falls within your portfolio responsibilities, it is being referred to you for any necessary action. 
 
For all enquiries, please contact the above email address. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Office of the Hon Matthew Kean MP 
Minister for Energy and Environment 
 
e-Contact form: www.nsw.gov.au/ministerkean  
 

 
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you  
are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message  
are those of the individual sender and are not necessarily those of the office of the Minister. 

 
 
 

From: NSW Government [mailto:webforms@customerservice.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 8 October, 2020 7:29 PM 
To: Webform Kean  
Subject: Re. The Draft Cumberland Plain Conservation  
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Your details 

 
Title  

Ms  

First name    

Last name    

Email    

Street address    

Suburb  Springwood  

State  New South Wales  

Postcode  2777  

Your enquiry 

 

Subject  Re. The Draft Cumberland Plain Conservation  

Type of enquiry  Comment  

Message   
To Matthew Kean 
Minister for Energy and Environment 
 
Re. The Draft Cumberland Plain Conservation  
 
I wish to express my objection to the Draft Cumberland Plain 
Conservation Plan 
 
Massive urbanisation with its increased cars and dogs will put 
this fragile chlamydia- free population of koalas in danger. 
 
The Plan fails to set aside enough land to properly protect the 
largest chlamydia-free koala population in N.S.W. 
 
The Plan's proposed construction of 120 km of Koala exclusion 
fencing will isolate and fragment the Koala colonies, as the Plan 
inadequately protects the east-west movement corridors 
recommended in the Chief Scientist Koala Report. 
 
The plan only commits to the creation of the Georges River Koala 
Reserve. Two other reserves, the Gulguer and the Confluence 
are still under investigation for feasibility and will possibly only be 
secured by 2040. 
I have heard of a male koala that has travelled from Kurrajong to 
Glenbrook in the Blue Mountains and believe the corridors are of 
the utmost importance and should be maintained. 
 
I have visited The Cumberland Plains Woodland with my local 
plant group and there are plant species that are special to this 
area and should be maintained. It would seem that 16% of what 
woodland that is left will be impacted by proposed development. 
 
Large amounts of rural land will be classified as ‘urban capable’ 
increasing population, cars and pollution causing an extra threat 
to native wildlife. 
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Yours Sincerely 

  
. Springwood NSW 2777 

I would like a response  No  
 
   

 

 

 




